
 

Mark your calendar…       September 10, 2018 
 

September 10 - September 14 Achievement Testing - Grades 4th to 8th 

 

Monday, September 10  North Texas Giving Day Kick-Off 

 

Tuesday, September 11  Play Like a Champion Today Training for Parents, 6:30p to 7:30p 

     Holy Trinity School - Multi Purpose Room 

 

Thursday, September 13  Mass, 6W 

 

Thursday, September 20  Mass, 5th Grade 

     North Texas Giving Day, 6am to midnight 

 

Friday, September 21  Spirit Day 
 

 

ACHIEVEMENT TESTING 

Starting Monday, September 10th, students in grades 4th through 8th will take the Diocesan 

Achievement Test during the mornings, please make sure they go to bed early and have a healthy 

breakfast before they come to school; try to be on time these days and not to schedule Dr.’s 

appointments during this week. 

NORTH TEXAS GIVING DAY KICK-OFF 

North Texas Giving Day is a day of online giving that Communities 

Foundation of Texas founded 10 years ago to support non-profit 

organizations in the North Texas area. This year you can schedule 

your gift starting on Monday, September 10th.  

A new feature has been added to the North Texas Giving Day, we can now spread the word with our 

friends and family by creating and sharing a FUNdraising page, a mini site that can be personalized 

with your own story and a personal goal. To create a FUNdraising page, please go to 

www.northtexasgivingday.org, search for SJS, create a donor profile, create a FUNdraising page and 

submit your page for approval, once approved you can start sharing it!  

Every family that creates and shares a FUNdraising page between September 10th and September 13th 

will earn a “Popsicle-Sidewalk Chalk Party” with extra recess for their student(s) on Friday, 

September 14th. The family that raises more funds on their FUNdraising page by Thursday, September 

20th will win First Row Seating at the school Christmas Program. 

https://www.northtexasgivingday.org/st-john-the-apostle-catholic-school


 

CUB SCOUT PACK 434 

Parents of boys in Kindergarten, through 5th grade, you can still register to be part of the St. John 

Cub Scout Pack. Meetings will start September 10th and September 17th. For more information, 

please see attached flyer.  

 


